
 

 

 

 

 

 

SUPPLEMENT TO PRESS RELEASE ISSUED ON 13 MARCH 2013 

 

 

 

Porcari (Lucca), 18 March 2013 –  As a supplement to the press release published on 13 
March 2013, SNAI S.p.A. announces, on behalf of Mr. Stefano Bortoli, that the latter signed the 
consensual termination agreement since he is interested in evaluating new personal prospects.  

   Therefore, Mr. Bortoli will resign as Executive Officer and Managing Director of the Company as 
of the end of the ordinary Shareholders’ Meeting called to approve the financial statement as of 
31.12.2012. 

 

 

* * * 
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Giovanni Fava – Tel. +39.02.4821.6208 – Cell. +39.334.600.6819 – e-mail giovanni.fava@snai.it 

 

All press releases issued  by SNAI S.p.A. pursuant to article 114 of Legislative Decree no. 58 of 24 
February and the related implementing provisions are also available on the Company’s website, 
www.snai.it. 

 


